
                         

              Carol L. Stockton     

       Music Education Scholarship                          

             2023 Fact Sheet 

    
  This scholarship was established in memory of Carol Lynn Stockton,  

  a former music teacher for North Kansas City Schools.  It will provide a    

  scholarship for a student who is graduating or has graduated from the   

  district, and is pursuing a degree in music education. 
    

 

Deadline:   Friday, March 31, 2023 

Number of Recipients: One annually 

Amount:   $1,500  

Microsoft Forms Application Link: https://forms.office.com/r/BeW4TJg3xU  

    (Students must use their district account to access Microsoft Forms)  

 

Eligibility   

• You must be a graduating senior in the class of 2023 or have graduated from one of the district’s four 

high schools within the past two years. 

• Participation in at least two extracurricular activities during your high school career. 

• You must plan to pursue or be pursuing a post-secondary program of study at a two- or four-year 

institution, with a major or minor in music education. 

• You must have maintained a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher during your high school career OR a 

3.0 GPA during college. 

 

Application Requirements 

• Complete the Common Scholarship Application: https://forms.microsoft.com/r/Sn1zJj2AdX  

• Complete the Carol L. Stockton Music Education Scholarship Application: 

https://forms.office.com/r/BeW4TJg3xU  

o One Letter of Reference: This can be from a teacher, employer or religious or service group 

leader.   

o Personal Statement: Explain briefly why you are applying for the Carol Stockton Music 

Education Scholarship. 

 

Process: The Selection Committee consists of former and current music teachers from North Kansas 

City Schools. 

 

Payment: The scholarship will be paid directly to the institution you plan to attend or are attending. You 

must complete a minimum of one semester. If you withdraw before completing one semester, funds must 

be returned to the Education Foundation and the first alternate will receive the funds. 

 
Questions? Contact: 

Midori Carpenter, Director, North Kansas City Schools Education Foundation 

816-321-6987, midori.carpenter@nkcschools.org  
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